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SHS PARENT ASSOCIATION MINI BULLETIN 
 

The Shorewood School district will now be publishing a monthly newsletter.  Please sign up to receive yours via email by 

going to http://www.shorewood.k12.wi.us/page.cfm?p=2738 and clicking on the subscribe link, then the “register new user” 

button.  Paper copies will be available to those without internet access. 

 

The March edition, includes a message from Superintendent Marty Lexmond, and highlights and photos from various events 

at district schools.  Please read the March edition here, but use the link above to ensure that future editions are delivered to 

your email address. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This email is being sent by the SHS Parent Association.  You are welcome to unsubscribe at any time, but if you do so, you 

are unsubscribing from all parent association emails including the weekly bulletins. 
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